
 

 

Incoming Superintendent, Dr. Rayle, seeks members for the 

Superintendent’s Student Advisory Council 
 

Upcoming 10th, 11th and 12th grade students (2023-2024 school year): 

Are you someone who enjoys collaborating with your peers, discussing different perspectives on 

important school issues, providing your input, and being part of a thoughtful process resulting in 

innovative solutions? If so, read on. 

 

Incoming Superintendent, Dr. Timothy Rayle, believes that elevating student voices is critical in 

shaping conversations about education and creating change.  During the spring of 2023, he will 

be creating the inaugural Superintendent’s Student Advisory Council for this purpose.  

 

Dr. Rayle is seeking applications (https://forms.gle/YxVHggBAnV5csMwcA) from high school 

students who will be entering the 10th, 11th, or 12th grade during the 2023-2024 school year to 

take part in this unique opportunity.   

 

In June, two sophomores, two juniors, and two seniors from each school for a total of twelve 

students who successfully go through the application process will be selected to serve on the 

council.  If selected, each student will also be required to provide verification of parent(s) or 

legal guardian(s) permission to participate. 

 

Reference Requirement 

Student applicants must also identify a Teacher, Administrator or School Staff Member (e.g. 

a Counselor, Coach, Instructional Assistant, etc.), at their current school, who will submit a 

confidential Reference Form on their behalf.  Only one reference is required. 

 

Deadline 

The online Application AND Reference Forms are due online, no later than Friday, May 12, 

2023. 

 

APPLY NOW! Click the links below to access Online Forms *Students will need to use their 

Chromebook and school account in order to access the application. 

Student Application Form (https://forms.gle/YxVHggBAnV5csMwcA)          Reference Form 

 

Meeting Schedule 

Meetings will be held at the District Office, Clay City High School, or Northview High 

School.  The first meeting is planned for July at the District Office, at which time the schedule 

for meetings will be determined.   

 

Questions?  email Dr. Rayle  raylet@clay.k12.in.us 

https://forms.gle/udYqNQTnZFiFE4jF9
https://forms.gle/xGTtpKy9XdRkLD1F8
https://forms.gle/AP1pgwFuxtR2G1xB9

